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There will be no collections or solicitations by ALA staff members for 
political contributions, gifts, items or services to be sold, etc., unless 
approved by the Human Resources Department.  The internal E-mail 
system is also inappropriate for solicitations as described above. 
 
The bulletin board in the staff lounge is available for such notices. 

 


